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During this week, the team focused mainly on the reordering part of the port 

independent protocol recognizer prototype code. Although having been implemented  

previously, some bugs were detected in the reordering part and repairing them took a  

huge amount of time.  

  

Due to our tight schedule this week, we separated into 2 groups for efficiency reasons in  

terms of time. As a result, while Elvan and Cagla worked on the code, Ilker and Can 

conducted research on reordering and gave the coders useful feedback. This way both 

the code is repaired as much as possible and our knowledge on reordering mechanism  

was deepened. Having corrected the bug, the team took a brief glance at the book given 

by our supervisor. However, as our schedule relaxes at the beginning of the holiday, 

starting from this week containing the holiday, we are planning to read this literature 

material  completely and take notes from the material regarding the design and 

implementation of our project.  
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